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  Important Information 

 

 

To meet the requirements of the Unclaimed Monies Act of Victoria, the Ballarat 
Swap Meet Board can only issue refunds of prepaid 2023 site fees directly to site 
holders until Friday 31 May 2024 after which it must pay all unclaimed site fees it 
still holds on that date to the State Revenue Office. Accordingly, we are giving all 
site holders who have not claimed a refund of their 2023 site fees until Tuesday 
21 May 2024 to: 

1. Request a refund by providing details of the bank account they would like the 
refund paid into along with the number of the receipt issued to them at the time 
of prepaying their 2023 site fee in an email to info@ballaratswapmeet.com.au or 
text message to 0487 175 996. 

2. Advise that they would like to donate their prepaid site fee(s) to the Rotary 
Foundation and receive a tax deduction. 

If no response is received from a site holder by Tuesday 21 May 2024, then their 
prepaid fees will be passed onto the State Revenue Office of Victoria on Friday 31 
May 2024. Please note that after this date site holders will still be able to apply 
for a refund of their site fees by lodging a claim with the State Revenue Office. 
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